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Thomas, Cameron

From: JanetM

Sent: Sunday, August 26, 2012 10:09 AM

To: Powers, Russ; Clark, Brad; Thomas, Cameron; heard.dundas@cogeco.ca
Subject: 24 Brock St N. Dundas Development

Mr. Powers,

I wish to express my opposition to the proposed development of 24 Brock St. N.

I have concerns with the over-intensification of such a small property. We have specifically chosen this
area to raise our children due to the character of the neighbourhoaod, this monstrosity would be a huge
blemish on our community! We pay heavily in taxes to support our wishes. This development will hinder
privacy and overviewing greatly. The transition will be an unsafe undertaking and my children will no
longer be allowed to play in this area.

I believe allowing this development will be a step backwards in the cultivation of the town we love.

Janet Martin

08/30/2012




